
From: FTX Digital Markets Ltd ( >
Subject: FTX Digital Markets Ltd. (In Provisional Liquidation): sent on behalf of the Joint
Provisional Liquidators

FTX Digital Markets Ltd. (In Provisional Liquidation)

Building 27, Veridian Corporate Centre

Western Road

Nassau, N.P., The Bahamas

Dear Sir or Madam

On 10 November 2022 the Securities Commission of the Bahamas (https://www.scb.gov.bs/)
presented a winding up petition against FTX Digital Markets Ltd. (“FTX Digital” or the
“Company”) and suspended its licence to operate as a digital asset business.

Following the presentation of the petition, the Commercial Division of The Supreme Court of
the Bahamas appointed Mr Brian Simms KC of Lennox Paton as Provisional Liquidator and
commenced a liquidation proceeding for FTX Digital . On 14 November 2022, Kevin
Cambridge of PwC Bahamas and Peter Greaves of PwC Hong Kong were also appointed by
the Court as Joint Provisional Liquidators (“JPLs”).

On 15 December 2022 the JPLs launched a claims portal and invited customers of FTX
Digital and third party claim holders with potential claims against FTX Digital to register their
contact details. If you are a customer of FTX.com, you may have a claim against FTX Digital.

If you would like to register your contact details with the JPLs please do so at
https://digitalmarketsclaim.pwc.com. We will use these details to keep you informed of
progress as our work proceeds.

This liquidation proceeding in the Bahamas for FTX Digital and claims process is separate to
the ongoing Chapter 11 process in the US relating to other companies in the FTX Group. If
customers know that they were not a customer of FTX Digital please do not submit your
contact details to the JPLs.

If you have any queries in relation to this email or regarding the ongoing Provisional
Liquidation of FTX Digital please visit the case website at https://www.pwc.com/bs/fdm which
includes an FAQ section for customers and claimants.

The JPLs are taking urgent steps to identify, protect and recover all assets and property to
which FTX Digital is entitled in the interests, and for the benefit, of all its creditors and
clients.

This email is being sent to you on behalf of the Joint Provisional Liquidators ("JPLs")
of FTX Digital Markets, Ltd. (In Provisional Liquidation) (“FDM”) who are officers of
The Supreme Court of The Bahamas (the "Court") and who are tasked with the duty of
safeguarding the business, property and affairs of FDM. The JPLs act as agents of
FDM, without personal liability, and any request contained within this correspondence
is being made solely as it pertains to FDM and in enabling furtherance of the duties
conferred on the JPLs by the Court.




